
PRESIDENT’S LETTER NO.5

Dear friends and Colleagues,

I hope you are all starting to boil with energy in our Northern hemisphere as spring is coming in. As 
you know well, spring has had another meaning for us in the last 5 years: April 15 has been 
celebrated as World Art Day since 2011. As IAA, we had unanimously accepted the proposal of 
Turkey in Guadalajara to celebrate the birthday of Leonardo da Vinci as World Art Day (WAD).

As I had reminded you in President’s letter no.4 about WAD, this year we will celebrate it with a 
greater enthusiasm.

The whole world should find out about WAD little by little, so that the importance and value 
attached to art. 

WAD aims to prove the solidarity and brotherhood among artists for freedom of speech, democracy 
and artist’s rights, all together simultaneously during the week of WAD. 

I kindly would like to ask you two special favors: The first one, please celebrate each others World Art
Day, as densely as you would celebrate new year or Christmas; on that day, World Art Day must 
become trend topic and people who would not know what is WAD, on that day should become 
extremely curious and should try to find out what these three letters mean together. So please 
remind all your artist friends to use WAD and World Art Day logo and hashtags (#WorldArtDay 
#WorldArtDay'16 #WAD #WAD'16) everywhere in the social media, websites, banners etc. Of course 
they are also welcome to have real banners handy, if they want to place 'happy World Art Day' as 
banners & posters in front of their house and studio. It goes for you and me!
Number two, please inform us from all over the world, about all the activities you do about WAD! 
May it be happenings, or conferences, or exhibitions, or installations, please send us all the best 
photos you can take from those them on our main we will place them on Facebook thanks to Öykü…

By doing so we will stay in tune with each other and we will be more and more happy to discover 
thanks to all of us that the weight and exposure of IAA is spreading fast in our planet. 

This year during the WAD week, I will be the first in Los Angeles where the Downtown Art Walk is 
preparing several events for celebrating WAD. They are doing such a great job that we hope it will 
serve as an example for all the galleries around the world, besides our artists associations. 

After staying in LA during April 9-14, I will be in Mexico City where I will celebrate WAD together with
our Mexican Association ARTAC members and our dear ex-president Rosa Maria Burillo Velasco at 
the Jose Luis Cuevas Museum in Mexico City, during April 15-17. I will return to İstanbul after few 
days in SFO and participate to few last events of the Turkish WAD.

So, dear National Committees, dear friends and colleagues, 
I am looking forward to hear from you all, receive all the good news from our 'hot' April day coming 
soon… One last thing though: Don’t let anybody ruin your expectations and feelings when bombs are 
exploding on the surface of our planet. Don’t forget that the show must go on at any price! Without 
that line, the terrorists of the world would achieve much more damage to the thinking zone of the 
world…

With all my best regards and love to all of you.

Sincerely,

Bedri Baykam | Turkey

World President
IAA/AIAP – Official partner of UNESCO




